
At its meeting last evening, the Executive Committee of the Old University 

Neighbourhood Residents' Association (OUNRA) fully endorsed the proposal to use 

the former Holiday Inn site for student accommodation. This is an ideal place for 

student residential development. It offers excellent access to the campus and is 

close to many amenities that will meet the needs of students. The development 

should take some of the pressure off the Old University Neighbourhood which 

currently contains more than 200 student houses and make it more likely that more 

of these homes will be returned to family houses which are in short supply in 

Guelph. 

The Executive, OUNRA. 
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